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Friday 7th September 2018 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
 
Welcome back to a new school year, we have had a lovely few days getting back in to the swing 

of things.  We particularly welcome all of our new starters:  Joseph, Evie, Marley, Eva, Grace, 

Lauren, Isabelle and Layla in Reception, and of course Miss Robertson our new infant teacher!  

We also welcome Bev Gardiner who will be working in the juniors and running breakfast club.  

We have had a lovely start back to school this week and are looking forward to the year ahead. 

 

Contacting the Headteacher  

As from Monday I will be working in both Egton and Danby Schools on alternate days.  Next 

week I will be in Egton School on Tuesday and Thursday.  However, I would like you to know 

that regardless of which school I may be physically working in, I am always fully contactable by 

school staff and you are most welcome to ring me at Danby School on 01287 660345 if the 

matter is urgent. 

 

Staffing 

In KS2 Mrs Webster and Mrs Seller will be supported by Finley Drew in the mornings and Bev 

Gardiner in the afternoons.  In the infants Miss Robertson will be supported by Jo Vasey and 

Jude Chapman in the mornings and Jude Chapman and Finley Drew in the afternoons.  We 

also have two members of staff taking the opportunity to work across both schools.  Bev 

Gardiner (Danby) and Pam Seller (Egton).  Mrs Seller and myself will be teaching alternate 

Wednesday afternoons particularly in KS2. 

 

Clubs 

We are delighted to be able to offer after school clubs on Monday afternoons until October half 

term. The children will be staying in the clubs which they were in before summer (Lego, 

Gardening, Sports or Art), unless they wish to change to Sports Club.    Please complete the 

slip attached to this letter and return to school on Monday. For any child taking part in Sports 

club please could you also complete the attached Simon Carson Sports Club Form and return 

to school.  Clubs will start on Monday 10th September.  Reception are welcome to join one of 

our clubs if they are in school, however, we do find that sometimes this makes it a long day for 

them in this first term.  Please do have a conversation with Miss Robertson if you would like 

your reception child to join a club. 
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Items for Collection 

We do have a couple of kitchen/cake containers left from the end of term Leavers Service. One 

pyrex with green plastic lid and one lidded rectangular box and one cream tray. We also have a 

blue retractable dog lead which was left on the wall outside the school gate.  Items are in the 

school office for collection. 

 

School Uniform 

Lots of children have lovely new school uniform but already we have noticed that some of it is 

not yet named.  Please could you make sure that you have popped your child’s name on all 

items of clothing, including shoes, for both uniform and PE.  Thank you. 

 

 

 

Dates for your Diary 

Swimming Dates:  Thursdays, 13th & 27th September,  11th & 25th October,  

15th & 29th November and 13th December 

Harvest Festival  Thursday 4th October, St Hilda’s Church, Egton, 6.30pm 

Parents Evenings   Tuesday 23rd October and Wednesday 24th October 

Break up Half Term Friday 26th October 

Return to School  Monday 5th November 

St Hilda’s Day Service Friday 16th November 10am St Hilda’s Church, Egton 

Christmas Nativity Play Wednesday 19th December, St Hilda’s Church, Egton, 1.30pm 

    Thursday 20th December, St Hilda’s Church, Egton, 6.30pm 

Crib Service   Friday 21st December, St Hilda’s Church, Egton, 9.30am 

Break up for Christmas    Friday 21st December 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Liz Orland 

Headteacher 
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EGTON SCHOOL CLUBS 2018 
 
 
Please return this slip to Egton School by Monday 10th September: 
 
Name/s ______________________________ 
 
**Please delete as appropriate: 
 

 **My child/ children do not wish to attend clubs and will return home by usual transport    
   arrangements 

 
 

 **My child wishes to attend the following clubs on Mondays and will be  
 
 
collected by _______________________________ at 4.15pm. 
 
 

Signed_________________________________________________Parent/ Carer 
 

 


